
Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

9 March 2022 

Morning Winners  

W May and J Hogg 

  

 

 

 Afternoon Winners  

 B Chigwidden and B Hissy 

 

  

 

 

Morning Runners Up 

P Faull and D Hammat 

 

 

 

  

Afternoon Runners up  

   J Gamble and C Monk 

 

 

Morning Winners  

E Schumacher and B Henry 

  

   

Afternoon Winners  

J Gamble and C Monk 

  

 

Morning Runners Up 

 P Hollow and M Kelly 

 

 

   

Afternoon Runners up  

   Bayley and Bevan 

Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

16 March 2022 



Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs Finals 

30 March 2022 

Morning Winners  

V Lewiki and J Williams 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Afternoon Winners  

M Wenman and A Fischer 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morning Runners Up 

N Thomas and N Taylor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Afternoon Runners up  

M Kelly and B Lord 

 

 



WINTER BOWLS PROGRAMME  2022 

SEASON  

2nd May to 27th August 2022  

Clubhouse: (08) 8554 2317  

Kym: 0400693828 (Monday)  

Dorothy: 0414666030 (Wednesday)  

Peter: 0428188472 (Saturday)  

Jonathan: 0468690249 (Saturday) 

       PLEASE LEAVE A MESSAGE IF PHONE IS UNATTENDED   

VISITORS WELCOME 

(Must be a member of a Bowls Australia affiliated club)  

Dress: Casual, flat soled shoes 

 Entries: Single or Team entries accepted  

 

Monday: Open Pairs       Names on Board or contact Kym McRostie  

Commencing May 2   $10.00 entry fee PP          Soup lunch provided 

Wednesday: Scroungers  Names on Board or contact Dorothy Price  

Commencing May 4   $5.00 entry fee PP            Coffee/tea and snacks provided 

Saturday: Triples               Names on Board or contact Peter Barclay or Jonathon Hogg   

Commencing May 7   $10.00 entry fee PP          Snack lunch provided 

 

ENTRIES CLOSE  

Phone entries close 6pm night before. Board entries close at 8:30am on the day  

THE CARPET ON THE COAST 



     LADIES THURSDAY PENNANTS FINALS 

 

3 MARCH 2022 

DIVISION 2 

Our Ladies Division 2 Pennant Team played at Yankalilla against Milang in the 

preliminary final, a great game was played by our Ladies, fighting to get 

straight through to the Grand Final but were unsuccessful and went down by 9 

shots.  

The ladies were very grateful to all the spectators who came to watch and sup-

port them during the game. 

Milang 60 - Pt Elliot 51 

“Next 

   Water girl and reserve 



 

“NO WINNERS AGAIN BUT STILL LOT’S OF GRINNERS” 

After the Ladies Division 2 at Yankalilla after the game, they where invited back to 

Nancy’s home for a beverage “again” they where all in good spirit. 

Nancy 

Even the Men had a good time looking after the women with drinks  



LADIES PINK SEAFOOD DAY  

MONDAY 21ST MARCH 2022 

This very popular day was filled with 28 teams well before the beginning of March. 

The day was sponsored by Southcoast Realty and they worked with us to make it into a “Pink Day” to 

support the Fleurieu Cancer Support Foundation. 

Teams came from Arthurton, Encounter Bay, Goolwa, Hawthorn, Hope Valley, Jamestown, McLaren Vale, 

Maitland, Mannum, Meningie, Morphett Vale, Novar Gardens, Payneham, Reynella, Renmark and Victor 

Harbor. 

The day commenced with a “spider” but as we could not find the spider we used “Elliot the Shark” in-

stead.  This brought great delight to everyone and they generously donated a gold coin to try and be the 

nearest bowl to him. 

Excellent weather on the day was capped off with a great seafood luncheon prepared by Kym and his 

host of kitchen helpers, too many to list but they know who they were.  Ron & Don, dressed in their fin-

est pink, served the wine to the tables and Faye Cullen kept a watch in the bar. 

Helen Taylor decorated the tables as only Helen can! 

Lyn Wenman got together an excellent array of prizes for the raffle, which raised in excess of $650. 

After 4 games, the final winners were Pam Eichler’s team from Mannum. 

It was obvious that everyone enjoyed themselves and there was no complaints. Well maybe about play-

ing on ditch rinks on A Green. 

We received many notes of thanks, but I think that this one from the team from Hawthorn sums it up. 

Jan Lind, Lyn Mole 

 

Message from a Player 

Hey Jan - just wanted to congratulate you on a wonderful day on Monday. Well done to everyone in-

volved - what a great team you have! 

We had a great time and thoroughly enjoyed ourselves. We didn't win a cracker, but for us it wasn't 

about winning; we were there for a good time!  We're talking about hiring somewhere to stay next 

year and making a little holiday of the time around the tournament so keep me on the list. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



LADIES PINK SEAFOOD DAY  

MONDAY 21ST MARCH 2022 

“ELLIOT” survived the bowls knocking him 

around in THE SPIDER /SHARK 

WINNERS ARE GRINNERS 
Great turn up of Clubs 

MANNUM 



LADIES THURSDAY PENNANT END OF SEASON DINNER 

The ladies had there end of season dinner at the Middleton Tavern on the 10 March. 

 What a fun night they had, maybe do another one mid season too ???? 

 

Wonderful to see the Drivers/Men     

having a good time too. 

Thanks Mike for organising the Men 

Lynn giving her speech  



MEN’S SKINS DAY MEDLEY 2022 

MONDAY 28TH MARCH  

WINNERS OF THE DAY 

 

Willunga Encounter Bay Goolwa Glenelg 

Two Wells McLaren Vale Mt Pleasant Myponga 

Lobethal Blackwood Yankalilla Victor Harbor 

Beaumont Modbury Brighton Port Elliot 

What a beautiful day to play on the Carpet on the Coast today. Mother nature sure did turn on the 

weather for the last  tournament for this season.  

We had 28 teams competing today, but sadly there was only one team that reaped the big bucks  

 

A big thank you to the Ladies in the kitchen for a wonderful lunch that was provided.  Yummy Yummy 

Big thank you to Helen Taylor for the table  settings as always fantastic. Lynn Wenman and Nancy Petherick for 

the raffles.  The bar staff  thank you, you kept the players well hydrated during the day. The greens where taken 

care of by Bob Henry and Mike McBride. 

If I have forgotten anyone  thank you so much, the club really appreciate what the volunteers do within the club. 

THANK YOU  

   P Wenman, D Krebbekx, Steve Davies. John Anderson 



Even the spectators had a good day  

watching on the fence 

MEN’S SKINS DAY MEDLEY 2022 



This week we were happy to host the Brook Turf extended  family for a fun game of social 
bowls following on from family fun and games on the beach.  Fortunately it was a lovely 
day and 26 very competitive players  enjoyed the game.  One member of the family      
Brayden Cook  is a new rookie playing his first season with Adelaide Crows  and made a 
name for himself when he kicked his first goal for the team in the Crows first win of the 
season in this week's showdown vs Port Adelaide.  Wow wasn't  that a big win.  Our Social 
Bowls team Nancy,  Chris M. Cheryl, Lorraine, Janice and Dorothy were thrilled to 
be photographed with this rising star footballer at the start of his career.  

BROOK TURF EXTENDED  FAMILY FUN GAME OF SOCIAL BOWLS  

 

Thank you Dorothy Price 



 PORT ELLIOT BOWLS CLUB  

SPONSORS NIGHT 

I  would like to thank some very special people for the HUGE success that was the Sponsor’s night last night.  

We had about 50 sponsor attend the evening, which they all had a enjoyable evening. 

The Charming Chefs – Lynn Wenman and Chris Brindal.  Everyone loved the food – even our vegan guest was able to be accom-

modated at the last minute.  Well done, ladies.  

The Pocket Rocket, Cheryl Owen and her awesome offsider, Jeff (even though he says he was doing nothing), for all the run-

ning around serving and taking away all the dirty plates. 

The Beautiful and the Boyish Bar Staff – stalwarts of the Club – Jan and Ron Lind. 

 Our outgoing Prez, Don Gifford was on hand meeting and greeting, like the professional he is. 

 There were several other members, helping as needed,  Libby Henschke, Dorothy Price, Phil Beckett, Iain Love, Michael Yeo-

man, Anthea and Peter Faull and Ian Maxfield.  

To Helen Taylor, who made the whole evening look so festive and special. Helen’s contribution to the evening was to set up 

the tables and decorations, and the cartoon Bowling placemats started a few conversations, with some people asking for    

explanations, and general hilarity when they understood. 

And finally – the co-ordinator of the evening ………………..drum roll, please…………….Phil Hollow was his usual bouncy self, 

charming the victims… sorry, Sponsors with his own inimitable wit and grace. 

 The Sponsors themselves had a very enjoyable evening, and were extremely complementary of the Club, the food, its friendly 

members, and the high visibility given to their sponsorship. 

 Please give yourselves a big pat on the back 

A Sponsor's email to Phill Hollow 

Jill and I would like to thankyou and the Club for inviting us to the sponsors night. It has been a long time since 

we have laughed so much with the likes of Peter and Anthea Faull and Dorothy. I night to remember thanks 

again.         Paul and Jill 

  

Paul Horner 

Principal 

Adelaide and Country Property Valuers 

E:    paul@acpv.com.au 

M:  0412 821 950 



PORT ELLIOT BOWLS CLUB  

SPONSORS NIGHT 

 

Lynn the Queen of Split Peas 



OF THE PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

Please support our Sponsors who support us 

Thank you  

For your support 



If you would like to see anything else included in the Newsletter,  please let me know by emailing me. 

         tinahosking@yahoo.com 

Your next Newsletters will come out in June and then August  

Thank you Dianne as she  will be sending  it to you via email. 

I hope you enjoy the newsletter, and please stay safe and healthy. 

               Tina Geisler 

 


